
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

January 7, 2021 

 
 Peggy started the first meeting of 2021 at 6:44 

 Zoren read a Paul Harris quote 

 Peggy recited an ostrich poem. 

 Tom gave a trailer update; Zoren painted it, everything is newly packed and labeled, all the signs are the same 

size, and we have a 21-gallon water tank. 

 Then Mary G and Joseph interviewed each other. 

 Mary told us Joe was born in Watertown in 46, served in the Navy from 66-70, has always been self-

employed as wood worker and more recently a plumber and electrician. He restores VWs and likes sailing. 

 Joe told us Mary was born on Christmas Day 1956 in Kingston, NY. She and Dennis have one daughter and 

24 honorary grandkids (their Amish neighbors). She has a master’s degree in architecture and is now retired 

devoted to her interest in farming and permaculture. 

 We then discussed having an Octubafest. With the help of Darlynne we decided to wait and start planning on 

having this in 2022. 

 We then brainstormed other means of raising monies. 

 We did agree that the BBQs were worth the time to do. 

 Peggy ended the meeting at 7:46. 

 

 

                              

Happy Dollars so far…. 
Joseph Barrett $1  

Mary Bouchard $5 

Shelly Bullock $10 

Ben Guthrie $2 

Mary Guy-Sell $10 

Peggy Haine $10 

Cindy Kain $5 

Joan Munich $10 

Frank Zgola $5 

Durand VanDoren $4 

 
 



 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

 

 
 

 
$5 from Cindy for becoming a Great Grandmother on January 1st.  

$1 from Joseph for getting his car inspected as it ran out a year ago. 

$10 from Peggy for the vaccine finally getting to Tompkins County. 

$5 from Frank for closing on his old house. 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

No one scheduled at this time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

None at this time 

 

 

             



 

             

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


